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Mrs Mary E Stubblefield 

Grand Chain Illinois 

 

        1065 11th ST 

        Boulder, Col 

 

My dear Mary, 

I received your letter today and the card last week. Both had been forwarded from 

Colorado Spring. 

Needless to say I was glad to get both as a letter looks mighty good when you are so far 

from home. 

I must tell you how much I enjoyed my visit with you. You were all so very good to take 

me around. I was glad to have the opportunity to spend so much time with you. 

I had a rather hard trip after I left you at Metropolis. The weather was very hot and after 

two nights on the train I was pretty well exhausted. 

I remained five days in Colorado Springs. While there I took a trip to the summit of 

Pike's Peak The temperatures up there was 42º not so very low but because of the sudden change 

everyone was nearly frozen. There was quite a little ice and snow too. I had another very 

beautiful drive from Colorado Springs also. The distance was 120 miles and we were gone all 

day. 

I have found a very good boarding place here in Boulder. There are five other students 

here. One is from Tennessee, two from Chicago, and one from Mayfield, Kentucky. She tells me 

that is about 18 miles from Paducah. I have met a teacher from Cairo, Ill. Also. 

I am spending from eight to ten hours a day working but I take Saturdays off for trips into 

the mountains. We had a very long one last week and saw some marvelous scenery. We visited 

the grave of Buffalo Bill on Lookout Mt. just outside of Denver. 

Please remember me to your father and thank him and Mrs. Parker for their hospitality 

also Mrs. Stubblefield and Eunice (I don't remember her last name). Tell Cina not to go too often 

to the Holy Rollers. Tell Verla and Howard to be good children. I am glad James Norton is doing 

so well. With regard to Louis and love to you 

     Aunt Carrie 

Prop of Erin Ragsdale


